
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 9 Drama Showcase - Wednesday 5th February 2025 

 
As you may be aware, your child has been working on a performance as part of our   
Year 9 Drama Showcase. I would like to invite you to watch these performances on 
Wednesday 5th February at 4pm, in the auditorium at Harrow Way School. I realise that 
you may not be able to attend due to the early start time, but I will be filming the 
performance so you will not miss out on seeing your child in action. If you are able to 
attend, please arrive at Main Reception by 3:50pm. To prepare for their performance, all 
Year 9 Drama students will be required for a Technical Rehearsal on Tuesday 4th Feb 
from 3pm to 5pm. 
 
Key Information 
The Year 9 Drama Showcase will start at 4pm and should finish at around 5/5:15pm. 
Your child will need to remain in school at 3pm in order to prepare for the performance. 
Admission to the performance will be free of charge. 
 
As a class, we have already discussed costumes and your child knows what they will be 
required to wear. Please remind them to bring their costume and any personal props to 
school with them on both Tuesday 4th & Wednesday 5th Feb. 
 
For many of these students this will be their first public performance at secondary 
school,so whatever support you can offer, in terms of preparing them for the show and 
coming to watch, will be gratefully received. To ensure there are enough seats for 
everyone, please confirm if you will be attending the performance and that you will 
provide transport to take your child home afterwards by completing this form.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support and look forward to seeing you at 
the show. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr Manson 
Curriculum Leader for Performing Arts. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRtUOmc5t-EEkZp21ySYwus69gnCyQPMIc-afP7TAdmVQ4Xw/viewform?usp=header

